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Monday 20th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to 1HH’s Class Assembly on Tuesday 4th February at 2:00 p.m. 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for you share some of the fantastic work your child has 
done during the Autumn Term and the first part of the Spring Term.  
 
Following the assembly, there will be an opportunity for you to look at your child’s books with 
them. They have all been working so hard in Year 1 and I am sure you will be just as proud 
as we are.  
 
While the children are collecting their belongings, after the assembly and after you have looked 
at their books, Mrs Harris and Mrs Powell will then share a brief update on the Year 1 
Phonics Check. 
 
We would love to see as many of you as possible. To support us with the planning of the 
assembly, please complete the reply slip below. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
1HH Class Assembly – Tuesday 4th February 

 
Child’s name ____________________________________________________________  
 

I am able to attend 1HH’s Class Assembly and Phonics Meeting on Tuesday 4th 
February at 2:00 p.m. 
 
I am unable to attend 1HH’s Class Assembly and Phonics Meeting on Tuesday 4th 
February at 2:00 p.m. 

 
Signed _____________________________________________________________  Date _____________________________ 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/

